
 

Mirage Heights 

Street Crack Sealing Schedule! 
 

On Monday, February 12th, beginning at 7-8 am… Crack 

Sealing will begin on the east side near 17257 E. Grande 

Blvd and work down to the west end of the association. 

 

The only restriction is for no cars to be parked or drive on 

the area of the street on which they are working at the 

time.  Once they move from that area, you will be free to 

park and drive on the roads. 

 

The crew will be constantly moving with barricades up to 

show what areas are opened and closed throughout the 

morning. 

 

Please use caution around the extra equipment and  

crew in the area at this time. 

 

Thank you for your patience during this Community 

Improvement! 

 


